
INDOOR SOCCER LEAGUE COMES TO A CLOSE 
Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department’s Indoor Soccer 
(Futsal) leagues recently completed their seasons.  The leagues 
were open to children in kindergarten through 6th grade.  
 
The leagues are designed to provide the opportunity for 
children to play soccer in an organized and competitive, 
recreational setting. The kids learned the basic skills and 
fundamentals of soccer, as well as fair play, teamwork and 
sportsmanship. 
 
 There were 44 total teams and more than 340 participants. 

 

         
 
JUNIOR HIGH INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL PROGRAM 
CONCLUDES 
Lawrence Parks and Recreation /Lawrence Public Schools girls and 
boys junior high intramural basketball program completed their 
seasons.  
 
Parks and Recreation began overseeing the program a few years ago 
on the request of the schools. The program began in mid-January and 
runs through mid-March and is open to both seventh grade girls and 
boys. 

 
It is designed to teach the fundamentals, skills and rules 
needed for school team competition. Teams were formed 
based on the school they attended.   
 
There were 140 boys participating on 14 teams and 60 
girls on 6 teams.   
 
 


